
Montgomery County Public Schools

8th Grade Students & Parents Welcome!

Friday, February 14, 2025
6:00-8:30PM In Person

UNIVERSITIES AT SHADY GROVE
9630 Gudelsky Drive, Rockville, MD 20850

HBCU FAIRHBCU FAIR
Over Over 40 HBCUs40 HBCUs and  and 

20 organizations20 organizations attending! attending!

Please use the QR code or link to register to attend the HBCU Fair events
www.eventbrite.com/e/mcps-17th-annual-hbcu-fair-tickets-1058465973219

8th grade students and their caregivers will have an opportunity to 
receive information about HBCUs and planning for college during 

the middle school workshop.

Registration will begin on Friday, December 13, 2024.  
For updates on Colleges and Universities attending the event, visit our website at:

www.montgomeryschoolsmd.org/departments/familysupport/hbcu/

http://www.eventbrite.com/e/mcps-17th-annual-hbcu-fair-tickets-1058465973219
http://www.montgomeryschoolsmd.org/departments/familysupport/hbcu/

